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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

20th May, 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

I am pleased to be able to share with you information about the end of Year 11 rewards day on Monday 24th 
June. This is a trip to congratulate the students on a successful year and to celebrate all of their 
achievements, including finishing their GCSE exams.  
 

The coach will depart from College at approximately 9.30, following our Leavers’ Assembly. It will leave Alton 
Towers to arrive back at school at around 6pm. Parents are asked to note that as the coaches will not return 
to college until after the school day, arrangements will need to be made to pick up those students who 
usually travel on the College bus. Students will be accompanied by staff on the trip but will be free to explore 
the park in friendship groups, with staff stationed in various areas.   
  
The cost per pupil is £35.00, which includes travel and entry ticket. Please pay and provide consent via 
ParentPay by Friday 14th June 2024.  If we do not receive the payment and consent details by this date, then 
your child may not be able to go on the visit. If your child receives free school meals/pupil premium, please 
speak to the finance office if you require help with the cost of the trip trips@allhallows.org.ik.  

  
Students can choose to either take a packed lunch or money to purchase food/refreshments throughout the 
day.  

  
As with all trips out of college, we expect the highest standards of behaviour.  We reserve the right to remove 
a student from the fieldtrip or if their behaviour in college ahead of the trip is very poor.  This would be a 
serious concern in terms of health and safety on this school trip.  There would be no refund on payment if the 
student is removed from the trip on poor behaviour grounds.   
 
For students to take part in all of the above activities they must meet the following criteria:  
 

- Students must remain in positive SHINE points for the remainder of this half term 
- Students must not be issued with an Emmaus or Suspension from College this half term  
- Students must have good attendance and consistently wear their uniform to a high standard. 
- Students must attend their GCSE examinations. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at c.lewis@allhallows.org.uk   
 
Yours faithfully,  
  

 
 

Mrs C Lewis 
Year 11 Learning Leader  
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